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To:  Jarrod Cabral, DPW Director 

From: Jamie Calise, Chief of Police 

Date:  July 5, 2022 

Re:  Mill Pond Rd. Culvert Project 

 

 

Thanks for your presentation with respect to the Mill Pond Rd. culvert project  

 

Given the specifics of the project that you provided, inclusive of the maps that depicted 

the project’s local impact, I do not foresee any public safety concerns with the proposed 

plan. 

 

Each of the properties that abut this area are accessible from either Depot Rd., the 

proposed remaining portion of Mill Pond Rd., or Old County Rd.  The only minimal 

impact that I can envision is that a call to any section of Depot Rd. (west of Old County) 

would require the use of Old County Rd. if the responding officer was south of Mill Pond 

Rd. at the time of the call. 

 

Thanks again for this useful information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Jamie M. Calise   

Jamie M. Calise 

Chief of Police 
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